
 

 

INQUIRIES RECEIVED IN THE PRE-PROPOSAL MEETING FOR 
(IUL)FDC-BD/FDC/2025/6 AND CORRESPONDING RESPONSES 
 

Q1: Five announcements have been made. Where were the meetings for the remaining 
announcements? 
A1: Four meetings have already been conducted. Individual meeting links were provided within each 
respective announcement. 
 
Q2: Can we still submit to other announcements even if we didn’t participate in the meetings? 
A2: Attendance at pre-proposal meetings is not mandatory, and proposals can be submitted to any 
announcement without participating in the meeting. 
 
Q3: Can this unit be used for grocery operations? 
A3: This unit is designated for retail operations only. Announcements specific to grocery operations have 
been published separately. 
 
Q4: This announcement is for the 1800 sqft unit, correct? 
A4: This announcement includes two units, which will be leased together under a single bid. 
 
Q5: Is there a base rate for the lease? 
A5: The base rate is set at MVR 40 per square foot, as outlined in the RFP. 
 
Q6: Can inquiries be submitted via email after the meeting? 
A6: Inquiries can be sent via email until the deadline specified in the announcement. 
 
Q7: The forms attached to the RFP are not editable. Can editable versions be provided? 
A7: The forms included in the RFP are to be filled out on your company’s letterhead. However, editable 
versions are available for download under the "Forms" section on our website. 


